
 
 

June 12, 2021 
 
We are sending the following on behalf of the Office of Early Learning. Questions should be 
directed to tina.shockley@doe.k12.de.us. Delaware Stars is not able to provide any additional 
information or answer questions. 
  
Dear Delaware ECE Stakeholder Community, 
  
Thank you to those who were able to join us during the Delaware Early Childhood Council 
Meeting, Delaware Stars Feedback Session, on June 2, 2021. We greatly appreciated the 
honest feedback and conversation with our stakeholder community. We know that many of you 
were not able to join us because of all that is on your plate right now and we wanted to make 
sure everyone had the chance to access the information that was presented. 
  
Included here you will find the PowerPoint slides covered during the meeting as well as 
a summary document that outlines the key changes in the proposed model from the current 
Stars system and what this will mean for providers.  
  
The specifics of many processes are still under consideration, and we will invite you to join us 
for discussions and feedback during the summer months. In the meantime, if you would like to 
provide any feedback on the proposed changes outlined during the DECC meeting or in the 
attached documents, please use the comment box located at the bottom of this webpage or 
email john.fisher-klein@doe.k12.de.us. 
  
We recognize that our previous communications about the revision and decision-making 
process have not always provided the level of detail to envision next steps and that this may 
have caused frustration and anxiety for many providers. We would like to recommit to keeping 
the field informed and engaged as we move forward in designing a system that will better serve 
Delaware's children, families, and early childhood providers. To this end, we will be sharing a 
timeline next week that details milestones for completing the revision process and opportunities 
to provide feedback.  
  
Thank you for the work you do every day on behalf of children and families. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Yvette Sanchez Fuentes 
Associate Secretary, Early Childhood Support  
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